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Sego Lily Center for the Abused 
Deaf Thanks You! 

 

Dear Community, MANY THANKS FOR YOUR WONDER-

FUL SUPPORT! 

  

We at Sego Lily Center for the Abused Deaf, would like to 

thank those who came to the Holiday Open House last Friday. 

 

 We had a wonderful show of support - about 70 people at-

tended!  

  

It was nice to be able to introduce our staff, Board, services and 

new building to everyone. 

   

Some of you chose to select a ornament from our wish tree to 

donate items. This means so much to Sego Lily and the com-

munity. 

  

When you are ready to give the item, you can arrange a time to 

drop it off by contacting Jen Byrnes at info@slcad.org or 866 

695 6988 VP. OR Joene Nicolaisen at joene@slcad.org  

  

Again, thank you all for your wonderful support and spirit. 

Have a warm and peaceful holiday! 

  

Sego Lily Center Staff and Board   

 

 

Seminary or Institute Classes 
for Children with Multiple  

Disabilities 
Submitted by Dulane Woodhouse 

  

We are now forming LDS Seminary or Institute classes for 

deaf children ages 14 and up,  who have additional disabilities 

such as Autism, or Mental Disabilities, and so forth. 

  

If you are interested having your child participate in these 

classes, please contact Nathan Van De Graaff at vande-

graaffn@ldschurch.org. 
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Classes will be held at the Granite Seminary Building on 3328 

S 500 E., Salt Lake City. 

  

Classes will be taught by Nathan Van De Graaff, who has a 

MS degree in Special Education (Deaf/hard of Hearing) 

Volunteers will be welcome! 

  

We have not established a class yet, but when we get the en-

rollment, we will determine the best time and day for these 

classes. 

  

Any questions, Contact Nathan at the above email address! 

 

 Mountain View High School located at 725 W Center Street, 

Orem, Utah.  My classroom is in  room 6  or in office next 

door.  A VP will be installed.     

 

 

Memorial Service for Lawrence 
Fleischer Set 

 

A date has been set for the memorial service honoring Law-

rence Fleischer, president of USA Deaf Sports Federation, at 

California State University in Northridge. 

 

A noted leader in deaf education, an advocate of ASL in deaf 

children's education, founder of Deaf Studies at California 

State University, Lawrence Fleischer will be memorialized on 

Saturday, January 23.   

 

For updates, go to www.csun.edu/education/dfst/faculty/

fleischer/fleischer.html.  

mailto:vandegraaffn@ldschurch.org
mailto:vandegraaffn@ldschurch.org
http://www.csun.edu/education/dfst/faculty/fleischer/fleischer.html
http://www.csun.edu/education/dfst/faculty/fleischer/fleischer.html
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UAD Board of Directors 
2009-2011 

 
President: Ron Nelson 

Vice-President: Lorin Melander 

Secretary: Eli McCowan 
Treasurer: Valerie Kinney 

At-Large: Stephen Ehrlich 
At-Large: Robert Kerr 

At-Large: Abel Martinez 

At-Large: Donna Melander 
At-Large: Philippe Montalette 

 

 Editorial Staff 
Jennifer Oleson, Editor 

(801) 605-8834 V  
uadeditor@comcast.net 

Contributors: 
Valerie Kinney 
Jennifer Oleson 

Dulane Woodhouse 
 

UAD Bookstore 
Adele Sigoda at SCCDHH 

5709 South 1500 West, Taylorsville, UT 84123 

Office phone: (801) 288-2159 TTY 

Office fax: (801) 288-9899 
Relay Service: 711 

(ask for (801) 288-2159) 
Email: uadbookstore@comcast.net 

Bookstore Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday—1:00pm to 5:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday—1:00pm to 7:00pm 

Other Days/Times by Appointment (48 hours notice) 
 

 

INFORMATION 
 Ideas, criticisms, and questions are welcome. 

 Letters to the editor must be signed.  Send all 
news, reports and advertisements to editor.  The editor 

reserves the right to refuse any news, letters or ads. 
 Letters are limited to 250 words, and articles are 

limited to 450 words. 

 Advertising rates can be found at www.uad.org/
bulletin/adrates.html 

 The DEADLINE for news, articles, ads, and let-
ters is the 16th of each month. 

 The UAD Bulletin does not necessarily endorse 

any information on articles, columns, letters, and ads 
found in this publication.  They are for your information 

only.   
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Jean Massieu School for the 
Deaf Moves 

 

USDB would like to announce that JMS will be moved to its 

new & PERMANENT location at 1655 E 3300 S of Salt Lake 

City, on January 4, 2010.   

  

As part of this move we are in need of a few items.  If you can 

donate any of the items listed below, it would be greatly ap-

preciated.  We would appreciate NEW items.  These items will 

be used by the faculty and staff as they work with the students 

for various classes or classroom activities.   

  

If you can donate any of these items, please contact Michelle 

Tanner at michelletanner90@msn.com. 

  

Faculty Room Items: 

Hot pad/pot holders 

New toaster oven 

Soup size bowls 

Mixing bowls in a variety of sizes 

A strainer 

Tongs 

Dinner plates 

Dish brushes 

Microwave carts 

Silverware 

Plastic stirring spoons 

A knife set 

2 pitchers 

Measuring cups 

Measuring spoons 

Paper cups 

Paper plates 

Plastic ware 

Pots and pans 

Cookie sheet 

Spatula   

  

If you are able to make a larger furniture donation, please con-

tact Michelle Tanner at michelletanner90@msn.com 

  

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT 

OF JMS!!!  Teachers and staff greatly appreciate all the love 

and attention the community gives us!  Thank you 

for believing in us!  :) 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Michelle Tanner  

Program Specialist - JMS  

http://groups.yahoo.com/group/uad-announce/post?postID=X2f_z1vvPUdbqJumLplKqvSnCgy_8ULcQLOUFtsT8uybA-pX0SXXq8giR1alU26mKPaUphofkemvwA_lrF9_7Fk
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/uad-announce/post?postID=qZCQTTor1-1Xe1psBzDxxFtfUcnrDIFEFmDLdWkegxJYbaGJVlBdg16GY6XYt1JU03Vg39PQplzvarmCFHu3uL5Y
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Society Page 

NOTEWORTHY 
 

Friends gathered at Peachtree Place Assisted Living on Decem-

ber 12 at a luncheon to honor Priscilla Burdett on her 90th 

birthday.  Priscilla is well known as a sub teacher at the Utah 

School for the Deaf; her husband was the late Kenneth C. Bur-

dett, a long time staffer of the Utah School for the Deaf.  Her 

children and their spouses are Terry and Vi Rogerson of Tuc-

son, Chuck and Verlene Rogerson of Riverdale, daughter in 

law Marian Rogerson of Tucson and the late Richard Roger-

son, and step-children and their spouses, JoAnn and Morey 

Haymond of Houston and Ronald and Joyanne Burdett of 

Ivins.   

 

OBITUARIES 
 

November 22, 2009 - LaMar Porter passed away peacefully in 

his sleep at the age of 96. He did not have children of his own, 

but he accepted two step sons and four step daughters whom he 

loved as his own. He loved having his grandchildren come to 

his home; he will always be "Grandpa Porter." He was wonder-

ful with the grandchildren; when the grandkids came to visit 

him, he would get bags of candies and cookies for them to take 

home and share.  Funeral services were held in Sandy, with 

burial in South Jordan.  He is survived by his step-daughter, 

Nancy Lee O’Brien and step-daughter-in-law Dixie Lee 

O’Brien, wife of the late Robert O’Brien.  

 

December 14, 2009 - Adri Jones passed 

away after just 21 years. He came into this 

world with many physical difficulties yet still 

had a great love for life. He had a unique 

personality that has left its mark on many 

people. He attended the Utah School for the 

Blind, Hillcrest High School, and South Val-

ley School.  Funeral and interment took place 

in Salt Lake City.  His parents, Brent and Coleen Jones, survive 

him.   

   

  

 

Festive Christmas Party At-
tracts Senior Citizens 

 

Planned for months before the big day, a Christmas party took 

place on December 16 for senior citizens.  The day started out 

with a game, Deal or No Deal, a fun event for those in atten-

dance.  A delicious luncheon, served by Red Flame Catering of 

Bountiful, was enjoyed by over 70 senior citizens.  Drawings 

took place for table centerpieces.  Card games concluded the 

fun day.  Nancy Lee O’Brien was the chairlady for the event, 

with assistants Sally Green, Lila West and EJ Royce.    

 

 

20 Years Ago 
 

PARENTING CLASS OFFERED 

 

 “How to Parent” classes will be offered by the Utah 

Community Center for the Deaf (UCCD)  and Salt Lake 

Valley Mental Health at the Salt Lake County Complex, at 

2001 South State in room N3005.  The classes will be held on 

Wednesday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. beginning January 

10 through February 28.  You can sign up by calling the UCCD 

at 533-5997.  Sign up now before the class is full.  Rhonda 

Nelson will teach and Beth Ann Campbell will interpret. 

 

 

Parenting Classes To Be Held 
  

Goals:  

•1) Raise responsible kids 

•2) Build your child(ren)'s healthy self-esteem  

•3) Communicate effectively with your child 

  

Deaf Parents: 

•January 19 to March 2, 2010, Tuesdays 

  

Hearing Parents: 

•January 21 to March 4, 2010, Thursdays  

Time:  

5:30 to 7:30pm 

  

Location:  

•Sanderson Community Center for the Deaf and Hard of Hear-

ing 5709 S. 1500 West, Taylorsville, UT 84123 

  

For more information, contact: Inquiry@sign-ology.com or  

866-939-8847. 
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Check out the latest movies  
and times at:  

 
www.captionedutah.blogspot.com/ 

http://www.captionedutah.blogspot.com/
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Sign up for UAD Announce 
 

Get up-to-date information on local happenings, 

news, and activities at www.uad.org. 

   

Contact Donna Melander at dmelander@msn.com 
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Calendar  

Date Description    Time 

Jan 20 Deaf Senior Citizens of Utah  9am 

 Scrapbooking Club @ St. George  10am 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

 ASL Level 2 Class   7pm 

 Hearing Loss Association of America 7pm 

Jan 21 Living with Hearing Loss @ Westside 11am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 Parenting Class for Hearing Parents  5:30pm 

 CASE Class     6pm 

 Deaf Spiritual Group   6:30pm 

 

Jan 24 Evening Children’s Program  6pm 

Jan 25 Dog Service Training   5pm 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

Jan 26 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 USDB Eagles Girls Basketball Game 4:30pm 

 Parenting Class for Deaf Parents  5:30pm 

 CASE Class    6pm 

 Speechreading Class   6pm 

 Where, How, Why of ASL @ St. George 6pm 

Jan 27 Deaf Senior Citizens of Utah  9am 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

 ASL Level 2 Class   7pm 

Jan 28 Living with Hearing Loss @ Westside 11am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 Parenting Class for Hearing Parents  5:30pm 

 CASE Class    6pm 

 Deaf Spiritual Group   6:30pm 

Jan 31 Evening Children’s Program  6pm 

 

   

 

**All events are subject to change.  Please make sure you 

register for any classes or workshops you want to attend.  

More info can be found at www.uad.org, Event Calendar 

SCCDHH Calendar 
Date Description    Time 

Jan 1 New Year’s Day 

Jan 3 Evening Children’s Program  6pm 

Jan 4 Dog Service Training   5pm 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

Jan 5 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 Where, How, Why of ASL @ St. George 6pm 

Jan 6 Deaf Senior Citizens of Utah  9am 

 Scrapbooking Club   10am 

 Scrapbooking Club @ St. George  10am 

 ASL Level 1 Class  @ St. George  5:30pm 

 ASL Level 2 Class   7pm 

Jan 7 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 Deaf Spiritual Group   6:30pm 

Jan 8 Ice Cream Social @ St. George  6pm 

 

Jan 10 Evening Children’s Program  6pm 

Jan 11 Dog Service Training   5pm 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

Jan 12 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 USDB Eagles Girls Basketball Game  5:30pm 

 CASE Class    6pm 

 Speechreading Class   6pm 

 Where, How, Why of ASL @ St. George 6pm 

 USDB Eagles Boys Basketball Game 7pm 

Jan 13 Deaf Senior Citizens of Utah  9am 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

 ASL Level 2 Class   7pm 

Jan 14 Living with Hearing Loss @ Westside 11am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 CASE Class     6pm 

 Deaf Spiritual Group   6:30pm 

Jan 15 USDB Eagles Boys Basketball Game 4:30pm 

Jan 16 UAD Board Meeting   10am 

 

Jan 17 Evening Children’s Program  6pm 

Jan 18 Dog Service Training   5pm 

 ASL Level 1 Class @ St. George  5:30pm 

Jan 19 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   11:30am 

 ASL 1 Class @ DATC   4:30pm 

 Parenting Class for Deaf Parents  5:30pm 

 CASE Class    6pm 

 Speechreading Class   6pm 

 Where, How, Why of ASL @ St. George 6pm 
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supervision of the Bulletin committee. Must be a member of 

the Utah Association for the Deaf. 

 

If you are interested, contact Rob Kerr at rgkerr@live.com.  

The vacancy is open until filled. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: 
Newsletter editor 

 

The Utah Association for the Deaf is searching for a volunteer 

editor to produce monthly editions of the UAD Bulletin. 

 

 The UAD Bulletin is a newsletter that has been in con-

tinuous publication since 1954. The Utah deaf community is 

shown in these issues as ever changing and evolving in disabil-

ity rights and accessibility.  Through its advocacy, the Utah 

Association for the Deaf has ensured the best quality of life 

possible for the deaf community. 

 

The newsletter is produced on MS Publisher software. The fol-

lowing skills are highly desired: 

~ ability to collect news and keep on top of evolving news 

~ involved in deaf community events 

~ understanding the value of the UAD Bulletin to the deaf com-

munity - locally, statewide, and nationally 

~ have a good command of English 

~ knowledge of journalism guidelines 

~ knowledge of how to add pictures and convert the issue to 

PDF 

 

A resume, along with samples of your work, will be required. 

The editor will serve a six month probationary period under the 
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The UAD Bulletin will be posted on the UAD website starting January 1, 2009.  What this means is that 

the paper copy of the UAD Bulletin will no longer be mailed, except to those who do not have access to 
the Internet.  Those who wish to subscribe to the paper copy must state the reason for continuing their 

subscription. 
 

Those who have Internet access will receive an email announcement for each new issue of the UAD Bulle-

tin.  There is no charge for reading the UAD Bulletin online at www.uad.org 

 
 
Reason: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________ Subscription by UAD Member: $15.00 per year 
Name       UAD Membership Dues: $15.00 per year 
 
______________________________________ 
Postal address/PO Box/Apt # 
       ________________________________________ 
______________________________________  Email address 
City, State and Full Zip Code 
 
Cut out this half page (which includes   For more information, call Valerie Kinney at 
your label on the backside) and send  with your   866-730-9580 Direct VP 
check to: 
           
Valerie Kinney, Treasurer   No back issues will be given if payment is received  
5320 South 4100 West     past your subscription deadline. 
Roy UT 84067-7727 

Have you seen our digital Bulletin? 
 

Those of you have access to the Internet:  

How do you like it?  Around 300 have viewed each 

issue.  This is great!   

 

If you have difficulty viewing the issue, it 

would be helpful for you to download Adobe 9 

which is the latest version and which will allow 

you to read the issue properly. 

   

 If you would like to go paperless even if 

your subscription is not due to expire, let Valerie 

Kinney know.  She can be contacted at 801-784-

6962 VP or vkinney@comcast.net.  She can also 

answer questions about this change. 
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UAD Bulletin 
www.uad.org/bulletin 
Utah Association for the Deaf 
5320 South 4100 West 
Roy, UT 84067-7727 

For Address/Name Changes: read  

inside back page. 
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UAD BOOKSTORE 
 

DVDs... 
Games… 
Jewelry… 
Comteks… 

Door Knockers… 
Amplifiers… 

Alarm Clocks… 
Vibrators… 

Signalers for Doorbell, Phone, 
Baby Cry and Videophones… 

Smoke/Fire Alarms… 
Books on Sign Language,  

Deaf Culture, Deaf History… 
 

If you can’t find an item, we can   
Special order it! 

 
Adele Sigoda, Manager 

uadbookstore@comcast.net 

UAD Bookstore Hours 
 

Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 
1:00 to 5:00 pm 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
1:00 to 7:00pm 

Other times by appointment only 
 

Located in the 
Sanderson Community Center for the  

Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
5709 South 1500 West 

Taylorsville UT 84123-5217 
 

801-288-2159 Videophone/Voice 
801-288-9899 Fax 
uadbookstore@comcast.net 

 
Visit us online at www.uad.org/

bookstore 


